
MARCH 18 & MARCH 18 & 
APRIL 8, 2025APRIL 8, 2025

7:00 PM7:00 PM

The Prince William Board of County 
Supervisors will hold two public 
hearings regarding the Proposed 
FY2026 Budget and tax rates. All 
residents and other members of the 
public may attend the public hearings 
in-person or participate remotely. 

Join in Person…
Board Chambers
McCoart Administration Building
1 County Complex Court
Prince William, VA 22192

Join Virtually…
Those who wish to comment remotely 
must sign up by 5 PM the day before the 
public hearing.

Remote participation deadlines:

•	 March 18: 7 PM Hearing
March 13 – 17, 2025

•	 April 8: 7 & 7:30 PM Hearings
April 3 – 7, 2025
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https://pwcgov.granicusideas.com/

